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Stern, Joshua

From: Lipe, Michele
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2023 11:49 AM
To: Stern, Joshua
Subject: FW: [External]240 Deming Street

 
 

From: Ben Tripp <BTripp@metro-realty.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 11:31 AM 
To: Lipe, Michele <Michele.Lipe@southwindsor-ct.gov> 
Subject: [External]240 Deming Street 
 
Hi Michele, 
 
This email serves to request that our public hearing on the site plan and special excepƟon for 240 Deming Street be 
conƟnued to November 28th due to conflicts that we have on November 14th. I understand that 11/28 is exactly 35 days 
from the date the public hearing was opened, so if there is an issue that causes the 11/28 date to be canceled, for lack of 
quorum or otherwise, we provisionally agree to extend the window to keep the public hearing open by another 30 days. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ben Tripp 
EVP of Development 
The Metro Realty Group, Ltd. 
6 Executive Drive, Suite 100 
Farmington, CT 06032 
T 860.674.5624 · M 860.978.4293 
Email: btripp@metro-realty.com 
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